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Dear community stakeholders, partners, and colleagues:
 

The County of Santa Clara Office of Sustainability is developing a Watershed & Community Resilience 
Tool, funded by the National Fish & Wildlife Foundation (NFWF). The map-based
 tool will help to determine where to implement nature-based approaches to reconnect critical areas of 
Santa Clara County watersheds to reduce the impacts of climate-related flooding, extreme heat, and sea 
level rise and to
increase community resilience, particularly in socially vulnerable areas. 
 

We are reaching out because your organization actively works in the climate resilience realm, and we 
would really like your input on how we can make this tool of value to
 you. Please join us for a listening session to learn more, discuss the challenges you face when planning 
and implementing climate resilience solutions, and provide input to the project and its implementation. 
Anyone from your organization relevant to this
 project is welcome to join. 
Help us make this tool useful for you and your project partners!
 

The listening sessions will be held on one of the following dates: 

·         Tuesday, April 30, 12 - 1:30 pm 

·         Thursday, May 2, 10:30 am – 12 pm 
 

Please fill out your availability for those two dates in our
Doodle poll. 

 

The attached information sheet includes more information about the project.  Please reach out if you 
have any questions.
 

https://gcrcd.org:2096/cpsess3835917945/3rdparty/roundcube/index.php?_task=mail&_safe=0&_uid=103099&_mbox=INBOX&_action=print&_extwin=1#more
https://doodle.com/meeting/participate/id/b4Y6Wnxd


Warm wishes,
Janny
 
 
Janny Choy | Sustainability Analyst
Office of Sustainability | Office of the County Executive
County of Santa Clara
Mobile: 669-291-6491
 
 


